
View the letter to shareholders from Chairman Nancy Fox and PIC Portfolio Manager, Vince

Pezzullo issued as part of the 1H24 dividend statements.

 

PIC Shareholder Letter April 2024

By Nancy Fox AM

21 March 2024

          Perpetual 17:47:58 18-08-2025

https://www.perpetualequity.com.au/


View PIC Shareholder Letter April 2024

          Perpetual 17:47:58 18-08-2025

https://www.perpetualequity.com.au/497993/globalassets/_peic-site-media/01-documents/reports/2024/pl01885_pic-shareholder-letter-0324_v6.pdf



